
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

 

6th February 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Festo Engineering Trip 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has been selected visit to the Applied Automation Centre at Festo 
Engineering in Northampton on Thursday 14th February 2019. Students will have the opportunity to look at 
pneumatic engineering applications and robotics in the workplace. 
 
This is a trip we have run several times before and know how much students get out of the visit, it greatly 
enhances their understanding of technology and provides them with an awareness of the opportunities 
available in Engineering. 
 
Students will leave school at 11.30am on Thursday 14th February and will return before the end of the school 
day, all students will need a packed lunch.  Travel will be via school minibus and students will be accompanied by 
Mr Harley. 
 
If you would like your child to attend this event please complete the form below and return to school by Friday 
8th February. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mrs Arnold at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I/We give permission for ………………………………………. to attend the visit to Festo on Thursday 14th February 2019.   
 

 

Parent/carer name:…………………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent/carer signature:…………………………………………………………….. 
 
Emergency Contact Number:…………………………………………………….. 
 
Medical Information:…………………………………………………………………. 
 
Date:……………………………….. 
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